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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
How Hill Residential Trip – 2023 
 
This academic year, Year 4 are delighted to be again offering the children the opportunity to go on a 
residential trip to How Hill for three days and two nights in June 2023. 
 
There will be a range of hands on activities for the children to take part in from Dyke Dipping to Owl Pellet 
Dissection. They will learn about the unique environments and habitats at How Hill and the food chains 
happening within them. 
 
To provide you with more information about the trip we are offering a presentation on Monday 7th 
November beginning at 3.20pm for children and parents to attend. The presentation will take place in the 
school hall. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Riches 
Year 4 Lead 


